September 12, 2008

** IMPORTANT NOTICE **

Pursuant to a Final Rule published in the Federal Register on August 25, 2008, effective
September 24, 2008, the MMS will not accept checks, money orders, or cashier’s checks
for payment of fees. The Final Rule also adjusts certain cost recovery fees for inflation.
The Final Rule may be found at:

http://frwebgatel.access.gpo.gov/cgi-
bin/waisgate.cgi? WAISdocID=959266398360+10+0+0& WAISaction=retrieve




